
I-75 Interchange
C.R. 484 from SW 20th
Avenue to C.R. 475A

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 433651-1 

Project Description 

The purpose of this project is to improve safety and operations at the Interstate 75 (I-75) 
interchange at County Road (C.R.) 484. The project will add or extend turn lanes, reconstruct and 
widen the westbound through lanes on C.R. 484, and modify the existing I-75 bridge to 
accommodate the widening. The project will also improve bicycle lane and pedestrian sidewalk 
connectivity through the project limits. 

Modifications to the existing median, including closing some openings, are required for the roadway 
improvements. Initial design began in 2014 and a public hearing was held in October 2016 to 
present the design plans and receive public input. Right of way acquisition began in 2018 and was 
completed in summer 2020. A public meeting was held in January 2021.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

12-8-2021

Design: $     2.3 Million

Right of Way: $     2.8 Million

Construction: 

Plans update completion late 2021

Completed summer 2020 

To begin summer 2022 $   12.9 Million 

Marion County 

CFLRoads.com 

Contact: 

Beata Styś-Pałasz, P.E.
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5418
beata.stys-palasz@dot.state.fl.us* Subject to Change

Begin Project 

End Project 




